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Upcoming Dates  
Monday, February 5th: Registration Begins for Returning Families 
Tues., February 6th & Wed., February 7th: Open Registration 
Wednesday, February 7th: Noon Dismissal 
Fri., February 16th & Mon. February 19th: No School 
Tuesday, March 6th: Spirit night at Ledo Pizza  
Wed., March 14th & Thur., March 15th: Lifetouch Photography 
Picture Day 

 

Thank you for supporting our school! 
 

Martin’s A+ Rewards:  $388  
https://martinsfoods.com/school-rewards/ 

 

 
Glory Days Grill Spirit Event 

 
From now until May 22nd, if you dine at Glory Days Grill, 

please bring us your itemized receipt to earn money 
for the Weekday School! 

 

 

Used Book Sale 
 

The Weekday School will be 
holding a used book sale!   

The sale will take place in 
Loudoun Hall during the 

hours of registration.   
 

There are books for all ages, and a free will 
offering will be accepted.  

 
 

Weekday School Registration 

It’s hard to believe it, but registration is next week! 
 

Registration for current Weekday School families and First Presbyterian Church 
members will be held on Monday, February 5th. 

 
Beginning on February 6th and 7th, current and new Weekday School families will be 

able to submit registration forms.  Registration for each day will take place in Loudoun 
Hall from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm. 

 
What to bring to Registration: 

    A completed registration form, and the registration fee ($55 per child, $80 for 
family).  For your convenience, a registration form is available at fpwds.com.  A non-

refundable deposit of $100 per child will be due by June 1st, and applied toward 
September's tuition. 

https://martinsfoods.com/school-rewards/
http://fpwds.com/


 

What about Health Forms and Birth Certificates for New Students? 

   Health forms and birth certificates (new students only) are due to the Weekday School 
prior to the first day of school.  These can be submitted when the Weekday School 

opens in August, or at the Meet the Teacher Day. 

 

If you have any questions about Registration, please contact the Weekday School Office 
at (540) 662-7588, or by email at wds@fpcwinc.org. 

 
 

Spring Pictures 
 

Please note: There has been a 
change to our calendar for the 

dates of our Spring Pictures. 
 

The new dates are Wednesday, 
March 14th and Thursday, March 

15th.   
 

 
 
 

 

Spirit Wear 
 

The WDS is selling Spirit wear and magnets with the new WDS logo. 
 

Long Sleeve tees available 
Children - $16         Adult - $20 

Car Magnets - $5 
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